
From: registrar

 FW: EB-2021-0269
Date: Monday, November 15, 2021 6:15:18 PM

From: James Cooke  
Sent: Monday, November 15, 2021 2:19 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: EB-2021-0269 COMMENTS
 
Hello OEB team, Re Please extend your new gas line construction to meet up with the existing
Highway #4  line from Walkerton to Hanover.
 
When I saw the map that EB 2021-0269 new natural gas line construction stopped short of joining
up with the existing gas line from Walkerton to Hanover, I believed this was a mistake.
 In the coming years, farmers in this area will make good use of the gas supply and grow their
businesses. Without Natural Gas, there will be limited growth in this area.
Please think ahead and reconsider the following:
1) Continue the gas line construction south of Concession 6 Brant Township (Brockton) to
Concession 2, providing service to all those along the concession roads. 
2) See map below
 
Thankyou for your consideration
 
James Cooke 
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